
 
Thursday, February 14, 2008 

  
 
Item(s) from Council Item No. 53 
RECOMMENDATION FOR COUNCIL ACTION 
 

 
 
Subject: Direct the City Manager to present a briefing on February 28, 2008 by a representative of the 
Charter Revision Committee related to its recommendations on single-member districts and by Mr. J. 
Gerald Hebert regarding district election systems.  
 
Sponsor: Council Member Mike Martinez 
 
Co-Sponsor 1: Mayor Will Wynn 
 
Co-Sponsor 2: Council Member Lee Leffingwell 
 

 


